
CPA Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

Jan 8, 2007 
4:30 PM – 6:00PM 

 
 

Members Present:  Ann Borton, Janet Chayes, Malcolm Corse, John Lochhead, Martha 
Conant, Walter Goodridge, Ron Sweet. 
 
Ann asked Janet to fill out the annual financial reports. 
Ann handed out two proposals, one from the snowmobile club, the other from the 
cemetery association.   
 
We discussed each proposal and suggested revisions that would avoid work that might be 
considered maintenance. The proposals will be returned for revision. 
 
At 5:00 pm Gary Fenton, Woody Paparazzo, Pixie Holbrook and Ed Lareau joined us to 
report on activities of the Housing Committee. 
They indicated that Paul Douglas of the Franklin County Housing and Redevelopment 
Authority had indicated an interest in constructing about 6 units in Conway provided land 
could be found that was central and low cost. 
So far the Committee has had primarily positive responses from townspeople concerning 
such a project.  They may ask town meeting to approve a feasibility study for the land 
swap area or the Mallary lot.   
 
Our next meeting will be on January 29.   
 
 
 
 


